Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

LEAFF is swift and helpful to farmers selling needs and gives support for farmers when
produce are about to go to waste. They pay farmers a reasonable price which benefits
us to keep farming. LEAFF is a wonderful program that supports both the farmers and
the community in creating awareness and education to inform and encourage them. The
program helps to buy and distribute vegetables to the community. Farmers get paid
fairly to meet their farming needs.

Joyce Kingoina
620 Cleveland Avenue Southwest
New Brighton, MN 55112



